
I writ e to express my opposition to euthanasia.  We should not be assuming that we can make a 
decision to terminate someone’s life. There are too many loopholes and unknowns to have such 
legislation.  Instead we should be supporting increased palliative care, which provides wonderful 
support for the patient and family.

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Alison Stanley
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